
FLIPP Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, May 5, 2015 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00pm by President Vicky Lear 
Members reviewed minutes from April 17, 2015. 
Board members & 5 other parents were in attendance. 
 
Treasurer Report:  
There was a discrepancy regarding the $1600 for the sound system mixer.  Since the meeting, an update 
has verified that the money did come out of the 2013/2014 budget.   
Approximate cash balance is $7854 with $7300 in budgeted expenses remaining for this year.  Potential 
revenue is $1700 (Cookbooks, Bilas, Box tops) April disbursements were $3,538.  Dani made a motion to 
approve the disbursements for April.  LeAnne seconded.  All in favor none opposed. Motion passed. 
  
Activity Updates: 
 

• Box Tops:  Need updates from Susan.     
 

• Field Day- Volunteers needed to manage snack and clean up.  See Signup Genius  
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0F49AFA72EA75-friess/	
  	
   
 

• Bilda’s Night:  Wednesday May 6th the next Bilda’s night. 
 

• FLIPP Facebook:  Kathie Davies will do this next year. 
 

• Scholarships:  There have been 9 applicants that are currently being reviewed.  The recipients will 
be announced by the next meeting.  
 

• Teacher Appreciation:  Thank you bags given out Wednesday.  Swim slips are done for teachers.  
About My Teacher Papers are being put up around the hall on Tuesday.  
 

 
New Business: 

 
• School Cookbook: Cookbooks are available in the office for $12.  Those that have preordered 

cookbooks have already received theirs.  Cookbook will be on sale for $10 on Field day.   
 

• School DVD:  We still need pictures.  Especially selfies, pictures from camp, Spring Concert/talent 
show.  Mail to tmonty1971@gmail.com   Preview will be coming to Facebook page by Sunday, May 17.  
Watch for it soon!  We will order 50 DVDs and charge $10.00 each.   
 

• Board Positions Opening:  Thank You, Leann Banwart, for volunteering to be President for the 
2015/2016 board.  Thank you, Amy Rempe, for volunteering to be secretary.  Vicki made a motion 
for the new positions.  Dani agreed and Tony seconded it. 

 



 
 
Future business:   
 
One large fundraiser next year or another way to get more revenue. (Cookie dough, a run, Market day, 
Schwans…)   
 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:48pm  

Like FLIPP on Facebook! 
flipp@friesslakeschool.org 

 
 

Next FLIPP meeting will be  
June 2, 2015 @ 7:00PM   

In the FACE room. 
Everyone is part of FLIPP, please join us!  


